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MAYOR SCHNEIDER INVITED TO BE A PANELIST FOR A PEACE  
LITERACY DISCUSSION IN SCHOOLS AND COMMUNITIES  

 

 
 
Picture above is Mayor Schneider who was invited to serve as a panelist at the Rotary International 
District Conference on a panel discussion on building peace literacy in schools and communities. The 
discussion took place Friday, October 6 at the Holiday Inn South County Center at 1:30pm.  
 
Featured moderator was Paul K. Chappell, Peace Leadership Director for the Nuclear Age Peace 
Foundation, <wagingpeace.org>. Local panelists that were also invited included Ballwin Police Chief 
Kevin Scott and Gwen Moore, a Missouri History Museum curator.   
 
The discussion is part of Rotary International District 6060’s annual District Conference, October 6-7 
at the Holiday Inn, 6921 S. Lindbergh Blvd., 63125. 
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